
September News!
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Happy New School Year!

It’s great to see all of our students and staff back in the halls. They are picking
up right where they left off in the Spring and learning the expectations. Our
theme for the school year- Eye of the Tiger, was introduced to students at our
first Tiger Team Assembly. We are learning ways to stay focused, motivated
and ready to learn!

I hope you are able to join us at the PTC Meet n Greet on Monday, September
18. Come and enjoy some family fun, walking tacos, and a short meeting to
learn about our PTC. They do so many wonderful things to support our school
including purchasing items for classrooms, sponsoring field trips, and providing
family engagement opportunities throughout the school year.

We’ve kicked off our school WALKING PROGRAM and each class is asked to
walk 2 mornings a week. As they walk laps (miles) they will earn a lanyard and
little plastic feet (toe tokens) to attach to it. It’s amazing to see how the miles
add up. Grades K/2/4 will walk on Tuesdays and Fridays and grades 1/3/5 will
walk on Mondays and Thursdays. On the other days, students are free to choose
walking or playing on the playground.

Finally, a reminder to you all about attendance. Students with good attendance
tend to achieve higher and don’t miss out on learning opportunities. Attend
every day! Letters will be sent at the end of the month for any students we are
concerned about.

Mark your calendars for Thursday, September 21 for our Fall Environmental Site
trip. Teachers will be contacting you for chaperoning opportunities.

Ms. Lee



Important Dates:

September 7 Bridging Brighter Smiles Dental Clinic
September 8 Picture Day!
September 11 Cub Scout Visit (Lunch time)
September 12 Cub Scout Sign Up Night!

7:00 - 8:00 P.M. - Gym
September 18 PTC - MEET AND GREET!

5:15 - Meal
5:45 - PTC Meeting
5:45 - Activities for Students

September 21 Environmental Site Field Trip
All School - departing @ 9:15a.m.

September 22 Homecoming!
Information will be coming home soon!!

October 5 Parent Teacher Conferences
4:oo - 7:30 P.M.

October 10 Parent Teacher Conferences
4:oo - 7:30 P.M.

October 11 Picture Retake Day!!
October 13 NO SCHOOL!!
October 16 NO SCHOOL!!

Teacher PD Day



**Bus Passes: Students will be dropped off at their homes unless
we receive a note or phone call from parents telling us otherwise. Upon
receipt of the note we will issue a bus pass.

***Medications: If your child needs to take medication at school,we will not be
able to dispense UNLESS you have provided the school with a “Physician Order

for School Medication Administration” form signed by the medical
provider (Dr.)(OTC) Over the counter medications, i.e. cold medicine, tylenol,
etc will need to have a “Non-Prescription Medication Administration Form”
filled out and signed by parent/guardian to be administered to your child.



We have been busy learning how to be
kindergarteners. We read The
Gingerbread Man Loose in the School and
baked our own gingerbread men. Like
most gingerbread men do,
they escaped! We spent a few
days following their rhyming
clues and chasing them

around the school. Luckily those gingerbread men helped
us tour the school and meet all the teachers and staff
during our chase. We finally found them and got to enjoy
the tasty treat! More adventures to come in kindergarten.

Third Grade News!

We are busy bees in Third Grade! We have been learning about
how to grow our brain by having a positive mindset! We are also
learning how to be an active listener, a good sportsman, and how we
can be a helpful, respectful and kind peer. By doing this, we are setting
ourselves up for success as we start the school year together. I am SO
excited to continue to see my wonderful Third Grade students grow!

Ms. Wildner



First Grade News!

We’ve had SO much fun the first few days of 1st grade!

Filling our bookbags with FUN books, sipping our first day butterflies away with

“Jitter Juice” and becoming REAL scientists! This year is going to ROCK! Love:

Mrs. Gully’s Firsties



Hello I am Coach B or Mrs. Blomquist and I am your

child's Phy Ed teacher! Your child will have PE on

Tuesday and Thursdays.

Please remind your child to

bring PE appropriate shoes

and a water bottle to school.

Girls and Boys in Grades 3&4 If you are interested in

playing Mini-Mustang basketball, sign up is by September

15th. Click the QR Code to learn more.

Do you know of another sport or family friend activity that

is happening in our community?

Email jamie_blomquist@msd.k12.wi.us.

Music Notes!

Hello Downsville Families!

Mark your calendars for Monday, December 11th, for our Winter

Concert! The concert will be at River Heights Elementary with

Kindergarten and 1st grade performing at 5:30pm, and 2nd-5th grade

performing at 6:30pm. We are so excited to spread some holiday

cheer, and show our families what we have been learning in music!

Please access the September Library newsletter at:

https://www.smore.com/wtd5e

Jessica Graham (She, Her, Hers)

Library Media Technology Integrator, Menomonie School District
715-232-3987 x61162 | jessica_graham@msd.k12.wi.us

https://www.smore.com/wtd5e
mailto:jessica_graham@msd.k12.wi.us


WELCOME NEW STAFF!!












